
As I mentioned, our CEO is on leave so we won’t put anyone up for your piece.   

 

I’m not sure if we can add to what we’ve already talked about except to say that we already 

have a policy of not donating directly to political parties and we do not employ third parties 

to lobby on IAG’s behalf.  We do on occasion attend political conferences, lunches, dinners 

or other events which is an important part of the democratic process and our participation in 

this process - we disclose these via the AEC website.  We also outline our policy via our 

annual report and IAG website and provide a link to the AEC website.  This is consistent with 

Australian legislation. 

 

 

Cheers 

Amanda 

 

 

 

Amanda Wallace 

head of Corporate communications 

 


